




Doolittle asked what determines the huge date span on the museum upgrades. Ms. Wallace Barnum 

said they didn't want to hinder the museum tours. 

11. Director's Report

There was nothing to report.

12. Commissioner's Comments

Commissioner Boardman asked if there were any Legislative bills being followed by Parks. Colleen

Wallace Barnum said they were following AB84 (SQ-1). Leslie Admirand, Deputy District Attorney,

stated that this was not a topic that is outside the scope of Commissioner's comments but would be

a great standing item on the agenda. Commissioner Nenzel would like to make the public comment

regarding the Washoe Park name could be on the next agenda. Commissioner Guinn agrees.

13. Public Comments

There were no public comments.

Meeting adjourned at 3:55 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jen 

Approved by Commission in session on May 7, 2019. 

�-
Doug Doolittle, Chairman 
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